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THANKS FOR A GREAT VOLUNTEER/SPONSOR RECOGNITION 

DINNER! 

A sincere thank you to all who attended and to our volunteers and sponsors -- 

last night’s event was a huge success -- pictures of the festivities can now be 

viewed on the Chamber Facebook page. 
 

MERCHANTS ATTIC 

The February 15 Merchants Attic floor space has been sold out; however, a few 

spaces remain for March 15.  Contact Kate – 227-2233, ext. 11 or 

events@beach-fun.com 

 

FEBRUARY AND MARCH GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS 

Mark your calendar for February 26 at Noon at the Atlantic Sands for a general 

membership meeting -- details to follow -- and for March 13 at Noon at Kings 

Creek Country Club with guest speaker, Governor Markell. 
 

 

HOLISTIC HEALTH FAIR–SATURDAY, MARCH 29, 2014–9:30 AM– 

4:30 PM 

Cape Henlopen High School, Lewes – for more information visit 

www.edendelmarva.org or call Patty – 227-2233, ext. 15 or membership@beach-

fun.com. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For a complete Calendar of Events, visit the Chamber website - www.beach-fun.com.  If you 

have questions, please give Carol a call on the member hotline- 227-6446, or her cell phone 

at 542-7547. 


